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Brussels, 6 November 2024 
 

 

Dear Lord Lieutenant, 
Dear Mr. Hood and the John Mason International team, 

On behalf of FIDI Global Alliance, it is with great pride and pleasure that we extend 
our congratulations to John Mason International on the remarkable achievement 
of receiving the prestigious King’s Award for Enterprise, and on celebrating your 
140th year of service in the international moving industry. 

John Mason International is a valued and longstanding member of the FIDI 
community, and this double honour is a true testament to your organisation’s 
enduring dedication to excellence, professionalism, and innovation. For over a 
century, you have not only set the highest standards in global relocation services 
but also contributed significantly to shaping the future of our industry. 

As a recipient of the King’s Award, your team has demonstrated outstanding 
leadership and an unwavering commitment to best practices in international trade 
– a recognition well-deserved. We are particularly proud to have such a 
distinguished organisation as part of the FIDI family, sharing the values and 
ambitions that unite us all. 

Your ongoing success is an inspiration to the entire global mobility community, 
and we look forward to witnessing the continued growth and accomplishments of 
John Mason International for many years to come. 

Once again, our sincere congratulations on this outstanding achievement, and we 
wish you all the best for the future. 

Warm regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________ 
 

Jesse van Sas 
Secretary-General 

FIDI Global Alliance 
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